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Mr. Bill Lewis

NOAA - NHEML

P.0. Box 8265

University of Miami Branch
Coral Gables, FL 33124

Dear Bill:

Mailed to you August 23 was the 1P, 16-mm imagery taken during the
recent deployment to San Juan, Puerto Rico. This includes flights
6, 7, and 8.

Attached to this leter is an explanation of the data blocks. The
flight number was set to "07" and was never changed, but the day of
the year is correct. The aircraft identification is reversed (i.e.,
21 vs 12). This will be corrected prior to the next SMHP data flight.

The imagery looks very good, but there is an icing problem on the
window. This problem is being investigated and hopefully will be
corrected before our next flight.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Ty 5 At

George M. Alger
CV-990 Assistant Mission Manager

Attachment:
As stated
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